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Class: Kingswear Summer 2 2024

Homework Set on Google Classroom:
Homework is posted on Friday and the spelling test will be on the
following Friday.

Spelling: Spellings for the term will be handed out by the end of the
week with all the due dates for the half term on there. Each week, the
children receive a list of 10 words which will focus on practising new
spelling rules and common exception words.

Maths:
Each week you will receive 2 IXL links. These will be linked to our
current Maths learning. Please spend about 10 minutes on each link,
the questions will keep continuing but 10 minutes is plenty!

Reading for
Pleasure

This half term we will be reading: Gangsta Granny!

Reading Your child has been given a reading diary and a new book. Please
support your child to read their book at home. Your child should aim
to read each night. If it is a picture book they should read it at least
twice, a longer chapter book they can read a chapter a night. Please
ensure your child records the pages they have read in their reading
diary. When they have finished they should bring it back to school and
quiz on it.



Writing

Our first text this half term is ‘Myth Atlas’. First we will learn the story,
then we will change the story together as a class and finally have a go
at creating and writing our own stories.

Maths Y3:
This half term will begin by learning Length and Perimeter, Angles and
Properties of Shape, Statistics and Money.

Y4:
This half term will begin by learning Length and Perimeter, Money,
Time, Geometry Angles.

RE In RE our focus this half term is on ‘Dialogue and Encounter’. We will
learn all about the “Jewish Passover and Islam (Islamic art)” to explore
other religions.

Art In Art, we will be looking at and creating digital art. The focus will be
the work of Michel Setboun. We will look at understanding zoom,
landscape and portrait when setting up a photograph.

PSHE This half-term we will be learning “How to stay safe in the sun”. We will
explore the benefits of the sun but also how we can look after
ourselves as we enjoy it. We will also look at “How do I feel about
change?” looking at the moving class room, year group and everything
that surrounds it.

PE In PE this half term, we will be learning about Gymnastics on Tuesdays
and football onWednesdays.
Please ensure children are appropriately dressed for PE and bring in a
water bottle, sunhat and suncream.

Computing In computing, we will continue with our STEM learning having debates
about the benefits or downfall of AI.

French In French we will continue to learn! This term we will be looking at
“How to present ourselves”.

Teacher
contact:

You can contact your child’s class teacher via email or google classrooms.
Email addresses are available on the school website.
Please note that teachers are teaching from 8.30 am - 3.15 pm. If your contact is
urgent please contact the school office admin@stncs.uk during the school day.

mailto:admin@stncs.uk


There is no requirement for a teacher to reply to emails or messages received
after 6 pm or at the weekend.


